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Dates for your 
diary:  PACER 

 

2nd March 
World Book Day 
 

4th March 
Cross Country at 
Graves Park S8 
8QD     9.30am 
 
Girls netball 
tournament at 
Girls High    1pm 
 
7th March 
Y3 class assembly 
 
9th March 
Y6 Running Wild 
Lyceum trip 
 
10th March 
FS2 trip to 
Emergency 
Services Museum  
 
16th March 
Dr Bike and Bike it 
breakfast morning 
 
17th March 
Y1 trip to 
Emergency 
Services Museum 
 
20th March 
Y5 trip to the 
Showroom 
 
21st March 
Y5 class assembly 
 

BBC Breakfast Programme  
 

 

 

 

 

 

The BBC have filmed our School Council as 

part of their research into air pollution. We 

have been informed that this footage will be 

aired during the week of the 6-10th March. 

So keep a look out for our pupils on national 

television! Well done to all the pupils that 

took part!!! 

Science Week 
Science week begins on Monday 13th March. 

There are various activities planned 

throughout the week and Fridays’ assembly 

will be a celebration of the science work that 

has taken place in school that week.  

 

Bike it Breakfast morning 
On Thursday 16th March pupils who cycle to 

school will receive a free breakfast. Dr Bike 

will also be here all morning to fix any bike 

problems.   

 

Red Nose Day 

Friday 24th March will be Red Nose Day. The 

office will be selling red noses for £1.  

Children can wear red on this day.  

Netball Tournament 
Our netball team will take part in a 
tournament for the first time on Saturday 4th 
March at Sheffield Girls High school. We 
would like to wish them well! 

Cross country at Graves Park 
The cross country final will take place on 
Saturday 4th March at Graves Park. Good luck 
to all our runners! Thank you to Mrs Ashmore 
for organising this. 
 

SEN Reviews  
SEN reviews will start on Tuesday 14th March 

for parents to meet with the SENCO and their 

child’s class teacher. If you receive an 

appointment for a review you will not require 

a parents evening slot. Parents evening will 

take place the week beginning Monday 20th 

March.  
The Little Prince 

We have booked a theatre company for the 

whole school to enjoy a production of this 

book. We are asking for every pupil to 

contribute a £1 each to pay for this 

performance which will take place on March 

23rd. Thank you if you have already sent in a 

pound.  

 

We are very pleased with our new yard 
markings, especially the new netball court!   
Thank you 
Cath Thomas, Headteacher 

 



 
Together we are Porter Croft 

23rd March 
The Little Prince 
Theatre production 
in school  
 
24th March 
Red Nose Day 
 
31st March 
FS2 trip to Cannon 
Hall Farm 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Egg Competition 

As part of our Easter celebrations we will be 

holding an Easter egg competition on 

Thursday 6th April. There will be prizes for 

KS1 and KS2 children. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

National Travel Award 

 
We are pleased to announce that we have 
achieved the bronze level in the National 
School Travel Awards. As part of this award 
we have also won another scooter pod which 
will be arriving soon. 

  

 
 


